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FW: Notifications for Peltier #2

Avi Mehler <AMehler@kpk.com>
Thu 6/2/2022 2:08 PM

To: avandeutekom@frederickco.gov <avandeutekom@frederickco.gov>
Cc: McKynzie Clark <mclark@marcomllc.net>
Good afternoon Ali,
 
K.P. Kauffman Company, together with its third party consultant Marcom LLC, is working on paperwork for a
number of historical spill reports. The COGCC identified that Frederick was never notified of the spill at KPK’s
Peltier #2 well in July 2020 and has requested that KPK send notification to have on record. Attached please find
the most recent report filed with the COGCC.
 
Should have any questions please feel free to reach out.
 
Thank you.
 
Avi Mehler, CPL
K.P. Kauffman Company, Inc.
 


